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Llanrhidian Primary School have had an amazing autumn term so far! All the pupils 

have been engaged in a range of authentic activities both inside and outside their 

workshops linked to our topic ‘What the Dickens’, which is all about the Victorians. 

Our outdoor space 

has been getting 

some excellent use. 

Pod Pengwin and Pili 

Pala, who have been 

out exploring our 

grounds to see 

what they can find. 

 

Pod Pysgodyn have 

been exploring 

trains and looking 

at these 

incredible 

inventions. Some 

excellent science 

and technology 

skills being put to 

use by the children. 

Pod Pry Cop have been to the Waterfront and 

Swansea Museums, along with a trip to Theatre 

Na Nog to see ‘The Trial of Elgan Jones’. This 

was a fantastic play set in Victorian times, based 

on a series of crimes that were committed at 

Margam Park. Was Elgan guilty or innocent? The 

pupils had to discuss and decide as the jury... 

For a greater look at what we have been up to, 

why not follow us on Twitter? The hashtags 

#LlanHum #LlanOut and #LlanPV will show a range of the activities that the 

children have been doing this term from across the whole school.  

Diolch yn fawr, 

Llanrhidian Primary School 


